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Art Department Instructional Support Technician line increase requests. Does the
administration have a time frame in mind for transitioning the remaining two .5 positions
to 1.0? Discussion of the overarching workload issues, of which health & safety is only
one component.

Bulletin boards (follow-up). One area identified by our department reps where there are
no bulletin boards is the Library; apparently, during the renovations all bulletin boards
were taken down. We understand that there is to be a designated faculty lounge created
there. Could the Administration ensure that a bulletin board designated for UUP notices
be installed in that space? In addition, there are a number of other spaces either being
built (the new science building) or under renovation (Wooster)}—could the
Administration please have bulletin boards designated for UUP posts installed in those
spaces as well?

Performance program language. Can the Administration please see to it that
Professionals’ performance programs not include the phrase “and any other duties as
assigned,” as this open-ended addendum essentially negates the purpose of having a
specific performance program?

Dysfunction of Faculty Governance. Given the extensive overlap between the
membership of our bargaining unit and Faculty Governance, as well as the significant
number of issues of interest to both, UUP is very concerned about the increasing
dysfunction of the latter on our campus. Could the Administration share with us its view
on this problem, and does it have any plans to help re-invigorate Governance?

Academic-year contracts for adjuncts (follow-up). Can the Administration please give
us an idea of how many academic-year contracts it is issuing for adjuncts in 2016-17?

Question of dedicated worship space in the Library. We understand that the Library
Director is planning to dedicate a space in the newly-renovated Library for Muslim
students to worship. Is this something that the Administration endorses?

Bargaining unit lists. We would like to ask that the Administration to provide, on an
ongoing basis, a report once each semester of all UUP bargaining unit members,
including employee name, title, department, and email address.



